April 24, 2018

Brian Korf Pelican Rapids High School PO 642 Pelican Rapids, MN 56572

Dear Mr. Korf,

Please accept my letter of resignation for the position of Spanish and Drivers Education teacher at the Pelican Rapids High School effective at the end of the 2017-2018 school year. I will complete drivers education behind the wheel hours this summer and my last day will be in July.

I have thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to learn and grow as an educator right along side my students here in Pelican Rapids. My involvement in multiple extra curricular activities including Shada advisor, MN Honor Society advisor, knowledge bowl advisor, and web page team have allowed me to even further develop that relationship.

I would especially like to thank staff and administration who have provided an outstanding education for my own children, Lily and Daisy Holl. My family will be forever grateful for the time that we have spent here in Pelican Rapids. Once a Viking, always a Viking!

Respectfully,

Bridgette Holl